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In June 2017, the Auditor General released Report Number 2017-213, Audit of Information
Security Controls and Mobile Device Management. 
 
In accordance with Section 20.055, Florida Statutes, and applicable auditing standards, the
Office of the Chief Inspector General has established a system to monitor the disposition of
results communicated to management to ensure corrective actions related to findings and
recommendations have been effectively implemented.
 
After 12 months, the results of our monitoring disclosed that corrective actions have been
taken to address all of the eight report findings. Please note that this monitoring only
involved Findings 2, 4, and 7 from the original report.   Findings 1, 3, 5, 6, and 8 were
previously addressed with corrective actions.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions about the follow-up review.
 
Thank you,
 
Ronnie Atkins, CPA, CIA, CMA, CIG
Director of Audits
Office of the Chief Inspector General
The Capitol
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001
PH: 850.717.9255
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